
 

 

RE: 2019 Florida Winter Cup School Absence  

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

On behalf of the Florida Winter Cup, we would like to request the release of student athletes, from your 

school, to participate in the 2019 Florida Winter Cup held in Ormond Beach, FL on December 7th – 

December 9th. 

We realize the importance of a player’s education and strive to accommodate the academic calendar as 

much as possible when planning out and scheduling our yearly event structure. The 2019 Florida Winter 

Cup begins on Friday and will require the participant student athlete to miss that day from school. 

Players participating in our event will get to showcase their talent against some of the top teams on the 

east coast. 

While we understand the importance of education, we also believe that the sport has its place for many 

of our participants, specifically as a vehicle for financial support for college. We hope you will 

understand and excuse the absence of student/athletes from school during Friday, December 7, 2019 to 

allow them to participate in the Florida Winter Cup Event.  

Please feel free to contact us with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Lovgren 
Steve Lovgren 

Tournament Director 

Florida Winter Cup & Showcase 

steve@smcsoccer.com  
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